

December 2023

Newport M.U.D. Community Newsletter

Newport MUD's 2nd Annual Tree Giveaway

The 2023 Tree Giveaway was a huge success! Newport residents came out to pick up new trees to plant on their property. The trees available this year were American Sycamore, Shumard Oaks and Pecan. Trees for Houston is a non-profit organization dedicated to planting, protecting, and promoting trees. The organization is 40 years olds has planted over 700,000 trees in the Houston area and Newport is fortunate to be part of that number.

The Newport MUD Directors understand how important it is to keep trees in our community. All five directors live in Newport, and they volunteer their time to help direct and operate the municipal utility district for the good of the community. Bringing trees in for planting and keeping trees in Newport will always be a priority for the directors, and they look forward to making it an annual event. November is the month for tree give-a-ways and residents are encouraged to sign up for alerts and information on the district website at: www.newportmudtx.org

In addition to the tree give-a-ways, the Board of Directors has accepted donated unrestricted lots from the developer. These lots provide green space to the community and will be kept in their natural state. The most recent donations have been the pond off Chart Rd. The district wishes to keep the green space natural. By planting trees wherever they may benefit residents and promoting green space, we can ensure a far-reaching impact throughout Newport for generations to come.

Director contact information.

Margarette Chasteen margarette@newportmudtx.org

Delonne Johnson delonne@newportmudtx.org

Deborah Florus deborah@newportmudtx.org

Earl Boykin earl@newportmudtx.org

Gary Hasse gary@newportmudtx.org





